
 

 

COVID-19 
The Regional Immunization Outreach Team  

is expanding its services for specialized populations 

What’s happening? 

 Fraser Health’s Regional Immunization Outreach Team is now providing immunizations to 
specialized populations in communities across Fraser Health, such as under-served and 
vulnerable populations. It has transitioned to the organization’s Population and Public Health 
department. 

 You will receive the same support that you have been receiving for COVID immunizations.  

 The ordering process for vaccine and immunization support is described below.  

 The team is committed to providing outreach clinics in community locations, for populations 
identified as priorities by its partners and communities. 

  

How does this affect you? 
 To order vaccines, use a new form: https://FHObservatory.checkbox.ca/PPH-Vaccine-Requests 

o Choose “SPRI” as the vaccine request type. 

 Please note that 48 hours’ notice is required for all vaccine and outreach orders. 

 Indicate on the form if immunization support is required. 

 Vaccines will be available for pick up at most public health units using an updated process. 

 Vaccine deliveries will only be available in special circumstances. Add a note when you complete 
the order form if you are requesting a delivery. 

 If more support is required, contact Denise Thandi at denise.thandi1@fraserhealth.ca to discuss 
how the team may be able to provide it. 

 
Questions? 
For more information, contact Barbara Drake, Manager, Population and Public Health, Regional Immunization 
Outreach at Barbara.Drake2@fraserhealth.ca. 
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